

your health. your team.

Wendy Gnenz
City of Edmonton
17 Floor, Century Place
102A Avenue Edmonton
Edmonton AB T5J 3A3

April 5th, 2018

Dear Wendy:

Re: Smart Cities Challenge – Letter of support

On behalf of Edmonton Oliver Primary Care Network, please accept this letter of support to the City of Edmonton in its proposal for the Smart Cities Challenge.

We fully support the City of Edmonton in its effort to facilitate Edmonton's Smart Cities Challenge proposal development and implementation. We believe that cities play a vital role in prospering community health.

The innovative solutions to Edmonton's most pressing health challenges have the capacity to greatly impact the mental, physical, social, and economic health of those who live, work and play in Edmonton and Canada.

If you require more information about the Edmonton Oliver Primary Care Network, please contact David Ramsey, Executive Director on dramsey@edmontonoliverpcn.com 587-590-4841.

Sincerely,

David Ramsey

Executive Director

Edmonton Oliver Primary Care Network